
 
If you are interested in completing the 
online survey please go to: 
 
https://ncepod.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/
SV_dbgrL0twTxZ09mu 
 
For more details on the study:          
Email:epilepsy@ncepod.org.uk  
Visit: https://www.ncepod.org.uk/epilepsy.html 

 

Epilepsy 

NCEPOD are currently looking at the quality of 
care delivered to patients aged 18 years and above 
with epilepsy following a seizure. The aim of the 
study is to produce recommendations for 
healthcare professionals on how to improve the 
care they provide and guidance for patients and 
families on what care they should expect to         
receive.  
 
As part of the study, we are asking patients with     
epilepsy about their most recent visit to 
hospital following a seizure and their 
views on the care that they received in 
a short anonymous online survey. 
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